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 From the President’s Pen 
Hello BVP Members: 

WOW! Another GREAT Quilt Show! Many thanks to the Committee for a job 
well done. Thank you, Sylvia for your hard work - the food was 
delicious.  Thank you to everyone who entered a quilt. Tell me I’m not the 
only one who was up till midnight putting a label and hanging sleeve on my 
quilt …. Congratulations to the Winners.  We have some very talented quilters 
among us. Don’t be surprised if you are someday asked to share your talent 
and teach us something…… 

Looking Forward – our Nov 2, 2022 BVP meeting will be a Quilts of Valor 
Award Presentation.  Remember it will be at the Community Center location 
(where the quilt show was just held) instead of our normal room at the 
church.  The presentation of each quilt is brief, but quite moving. Thank you 
to all who have worked on the quilts that allow our BVP guild to present these 
quilts to our Veterans. Please plan to attend - you won’t regret it.  

Warmly, 
Rose H. 
 

 

T-SHIRTS – Lydia Stewart 

Ladies, the T-shirts are in! I picked them up October 10, 2022 and will have them at the 

November meeting. If you haven’t paid yet and are going to pay by check, please make the 

check out to Lydia Stewart. 

 

 

LIME TWIST & NEW YORK BEAUTY WORKSHOPS – Jan Garland 

   Workshop is just around the corner.  Lime Twist on Friday, Nov 

4th and New York Beauty on Saturday, Nov 5th.  We have 2 slots 

available in each workshop.  Please let me know if you would like to 

join us in one or both of these.  We will have it at the Chippewa 

Methodist church where we meet for our regular monthly 

meetings.  It will be 9 to 4.   Please let me know if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

RETREAT – Judy Steiner & Lydia Stewart 

   The retreat is scheduled for February 17th through 19th at the Sheraton Airport in Moon Twp.  
The cost is $345 for a single room and $240 for a double room.  There are 4 single rooms and 
8 double rooms remaining.  Contact either Judy Steiner or Lydia Stewart if you are planning to 
go.  There is no teacher this year, so you can work on your own quilts for the entire time. 
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NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Judy Kaufman                   11/04 

Susan MacConnell           11/10 

Victoria Scott                    11/13 

Susan Lukacs                     11/18 

Florence (Flo) Moran       11/21 

Marianne Stalder  11/21 

Mary Lou Kosis                 11/28 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Nov 2 – QOV Presentation Mtg. 

at the Community Center 

Nov 4 – Lime Twist Workshop 

Nov 5 – NY Beauty Workshop 

Nov 12 – Saturday Sew 

BRING TO MEETING 

Name Tag 

Money for T-Shirt, if needed 

Deposit to attend retreat 

Lime Twist                           Wicked Wahini 
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Virtual Workshop - Mary Lee Green 
 Let’s Get Happy About Herringbones! 
March 4, 2023 – 9:30 AM to 3:30 PM 
Do you have a charm square pack, honeybun, or jelly roll in your stash that 
you’ve been holding on to for just the right project? Well, the Herringbone-
anza virtual workshop could be the perfect time to break out that bundle of 
fabric! 
Our Instructor will be Tina Curran (www.tinacurran.com) who will be teaching 
us a technique to create either a pillow or quilt using a herringbone pattern. 
No worries, there are NO Y seams or special tools required. To sign up, email 
or call Mary Lee Green. The workshop is free, but a $20 deposit is required to 
hold your spot. Spots are going fast, so be sure to sign up as soon as possible. Each person counts, even if sharing 
a computer. See the attached flier for more information and a photo of the project(s). 
 
 

ONLINE PICTORIAL DIRECTORY – Vivian Oaks 
   The pictorial directory is in the process of being updated.  If you don’t have your picture in the directory (ALL 
new members and quite a lot of longstanding members, as well) please find Vivian following the QOV 
Presentations so we can get pictures for the directory. 
   For new members:  For access to the Member-Only page on the website, (bvpiecemakers.com) go to the 
website and click on the “Member-Only” button next to the Dove.  You’ll be taken to a page with “Log In” at the 

top.  You will need to Sign up first. (New to this site? Sign Up)  Click to sign up, then enter your email address 

and choose a password.  After completing this, I will be notified that you have asked for access.  If I don’t see it 
immediately, you might want to text me to let me know, and as soon as I confirm you are a member, I’ll give 
you access to the Member-Only page.  Items on this page include minutes of our monthly meetings, our 
Constitution, Guidelines, our current list of Officers & Chairpersons, the Pictorial Directory and items for sale by 
members.  Questions?  See Vivian at the meeting or text, email or call. I’m in the pictorial directory! 
 
MEMBERSHIP – Joy Brieck 

Be sure to bring your Membership Form and dues payment to the meeting if you haven’t already submitted it. 
Dues must be paid by the November meeting. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD – December 7th – Terri Sontra, of Purple Moose Designs will present the 
History of Sewing Machines (virtual).  You won’t want to miss this program, so make sure 
you’re in attendance! 
 

http://www.lisacurran.com/

